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April 2, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
To whom it may concern, 
It seems to me that the U.S. is beginning to conform to the mentality 
of industrialism and corporatism and profit at all costs. Is this the kind 
of country we want to create? We are beginning to allow government 
officials to place value judgements on the welfare of people. The OMB 
Draft Guidelines for the Conduct of Regulatory Analysis and the Formating 
of Accounting Statements does just this. Saving the life of an elderly 
person is now deemed less worthy than a younger person, all to escape 
tighter regulations that would benefit all of society. Thanks for your 
time, Cassandra Howe 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cassandra Howe 
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